Westchester Corvette Club

January 2, 2024 Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Rich Sarcone, Eric Canova, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Joe Covais, Art
Templeton , Bob Ricci, Nicholas Cavaluzzi. Billy Schoenberg, Bob Giglio, Rich Dolce, Anthony
DeGrandi, Peter Lopresti, Dennis Tedesco, Donald Baisley, Joe Suppa, Rich Suarez.

Meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M.
Rich Sarcone opened the meeting with a review of December’s minutes.
Committee reports:

Treasurer: Rich Sarcone filled in for Rich Morgante reporting the treasury had a balance of
$6,400.

Dennis Tedesco reported there are 23 people signed up for our holiday/Christmas party
scheduled for January 6™ to be held at Cassarina restaurant in Thornwood starting at
6:30PM. In the event of inclement weather it will be postponed to January 20th.

Anthony DeGrandi reported the spring car show is scheduled for May 5t with location TBD.

Rich Dolce reported on Carlyle ‘24: We have 7 rooms still available out of the 30 rooms
reserved. If you would like to take advantage of our special rate you must register under WCC.

Rich Sarcone talked about the spring car show, however, a venue has not been selected as
yet. Anthony DeGrandi suggested the Jefferson Valley mall parking lot. Anthony will is going to
see if it is possible to reserve space for May 5th, with a rain date of May 19th.

Anthony DeGrandi followed up from last month's meeting regarding the National Corvette
Caravan. It starts on August 29th. through August 31st. All pertinent information is on line. If
you are interested you must sign up in advance.

Dennis Tedesco reported on the upcoming runs for 2024. April 28th. is the C1 run, June 8
through June 11. is an overnight run to Old Orchard Beach in Main. The cost is $750/couple. To
register go online at "back to the beach .net".

Anthony DeGrandi is representing WCC at a meeting on January 24 joining with a number of
local car clubs to discuss future club shows and how we can coordinate dates to all our
advantage. The meeting is being held at LaFamiglia restaurant in Lake Carmel at 6PM.

Since there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:43PM.
Next meeting is February 6th. at 6PM at Curry Chevrolet.

NOTE: All meetings are weather contingent. Rich Sarcone will keep us informed if weather may
be a problem.

Submitted by:

Vincent Camporeale
WCC Secretary



